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I AM A RETIRED SENIOR OF NM FOR MANY YEARS.
I THINK YOU SHOULD KEEP DAY USE FEES.
BUT I THINK YOU SHOULD LET NM SENIORS HAVE THE ACP 
I DON"T MIND PAYING A LITTLE MORE FOR IT.
I THINK ACP SHOULD GET FREE DUMP WHERE AVAILABLE.
IF THERE ARE SOME PEOPLE USING SAME ACP  TO MAKE MORE THAN 
ONE RESERVATION FOR SAME DAYS  THE WEB SITE SHOULD BE CHANGED.
                                                                 SAMMY  TAYLOR
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